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19th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Last night, we were directed to close the school as per the government’s order. Our 

plan for this now goes into action. We are working to ensure that the partial opening is 

available from Monday 23rd March for pupils that the Government have identified as 

being able to access school: those who are vulnerable; have an EHCP or are the children 

of Key Workers. 
 

For all others, the school is closed after the end of school on Friday 20th March. We 

will keep you updated via our website and text to parents.  We want to make this period 

of uncertainty as smooth and as calm for all of our community so that when we open 

again we are in as strong a position as we can be to take up where we left off. 
 

Our staff have been working hard behind the scenes to devise learning packs to ensure 

that your child still has the opportunity to continue their studies. 
 

Those in receipt of Free School Meals will be able to collect a daily packed lunch from 

the school reception between 11am and 1pm. Please note we will contact these parents 

separately. This will be until we have further information about the national voucher 

system. 
 

If you are a Key Worker please advise us as soon as possible if you need your child/ren 

to be in school as per the government briefing. We await further clarification around 

Key Worker identification but take it to mean NHS staff; the Police and delivery 

drivers as we have started our contingency planning.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the closure, please do not visit the 

school as all staff will be working remotely after Friday but contact 

office@ankermoor.org ; 07848412134 or 01827 213780. 
 

We would politely request that all medical advice is followed. If one of your household 

is a confirmed Coronavirus case please inform us on the above details. 
 

As soon as we have an official date to re-open, we will communicate this with you via 

text to parents and the school website. 
 

Until then, we would like to offer our very best wishes and hope that anybody affected 

by this unprecedented virus makes a speedy recovery. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr Simon Russell 

Headteacher 


